
From: Steve Umpelby

Sent: 19 April 2022 18:17 

To: Amy Ly 

Subject: Application no: 2021/6226/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please 

take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams 

so extra vigilance is required. 

Hi Amy,   

 

I own the basement/ground floor flat at 121 Fortess Road and in particular would like to object to 

the roof terraces proposed. Although I think it is important that people have access to outdoor 

space, creating access effectively for 2 families as well as a balcony for a third where the original 

intention, and every adjoining property is for one will lead to excessive noise, and be a detriment to 

many.  

 

From the proposals there is a decrease in light into an already dark basement flat at 121 and now 

the terrace on the Ground floor allows a direct line of sight into a child's bedroom to compound the 

inevitable increase in noise adjoining that bedroom.  

 

I would respectfully request that you do not allow these terraces, the expansion of the property is 

already significant without layering these on top as well.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Steve  

 

-- 

Steve Umpelby 


